
I refer to the above Development Application. We reside at Flat 1 268 Whale Beach Road on 
the eastern side of 266 Whale beach.

Our big concern with the development plans submitted if approved, will deprive us of our any 
WINTER sun, because of the size and bulk of the proposed building, particularly the upper 
REAR part of the building and we will be forced to live in the shadow of the building making it 
very uncomfortable us.

Bernard Alexander
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